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NS Closing Roanoke Shop 
 

 
Alex Mayes photo, March 16, 2013 

Norfolk Southern will soon close its historic Locomotive Shop in Roanoke, VA, and 
consolidate all remaining locomotive work at its Juniata Shop in Altoona, PA. The Roanoke 
Shop dates back to 1883 as the Norfolk & Western’s Roanoke Machine Works. Additionally, 
NS will close the Roanoke Distribution Center supporting the shop as well as other 
mechanical department facilities across the railway. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
Note: The double track line on the left is the Shenandoah Sub to Hagerstown. 
  
Next Meeting: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Station in Silver 
Spring, MD, featuring a presentation by Bill Hopkins on the Santa Fe in the mid-1980s. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Station in Silver 
Spring, MD, featuring The Best of Steam. 
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